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  Q3-Q4 2024 NEWSLETTER- 2024 RESULTS: 
Through your support close to 83,000 (direct & indirect)

beneficiaries impacted across our four priority areas.

 Youth Opportunity (Education) Financial Stability (Family Wellbeing)

Community Resilience
(Disaster Resilience)

Healthier Communities
(Equity)

Our Building Bridges from Learning to Success Programme
seeks to support: Childcare and early childhood education, in-
school, after-school and out-of-school time learning (homework
center and pan in schools), school leadership and infrastructure
improvement as well as literacy development.​
Beneficiaries 2019- 2024:  ​
6,000 Students, Over 300 Teachers, ​21 Schools

UWTT Family Cash Grant Programme was started as part of
the Covid-19 Response and Recovery Programme in April 2020.
The ultimate goal is to support Families identified to be most in
need – by working with NGO partners and Building Bridges
School Communities.​
Beneficiaries 2024: ​
45 Grants Disbursed to Parents in 9 School Communities​

UWTTs Community Fund Grant Programme supports NGOs
and Children’s Community Residences throughout Trinidad and
Tobago, helping these NGOs to continue filling gaps of
vulnerability in society and ensuring children’s education, health,
and emotional needs are met. ​​
Beneficiaries 2024: ​
11 Children Residences- approx. 200 children and caregivers​
7 Non Profit/Community Based Organizations- approx. 16,000
beneficiaries

The Building Stronger Families Programme, done in
partnership with Families in Action (FIA), have made an indelible
contribution to the wellbeing of parents and by extension the
families of the supported schools under the Building Bridges
Programme.​
Beneficiaries 2024:​
54 workshops across 9 schools supporting close to 200 parents

UWTTs Homework and Learning Support Centre was implemented as a pilot project in
Belmont Boys RC Primary School at the beginning of the 2024/25 academic year seeing close
to 50 students being supported. This part of the Building Bridges Programme aims to help
improve academic performance, address learning gaps, provide social-emotional support,
strengthen parental involvement, and reinforce classroom learning. At the beginning of 2025,
La Horquetta South  Government Primary will also be joining the pilot, hoping to expand the
other BBP schools. Nestle and Bermudez provided in-kind product donations as refreshments
for the children who participated. If you or your company would like to donate to support this
initiative feel free to reach out to us at unitedway@uwtt.com.  
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